
Deeksharambh 2023-2024 
 

The Department of Sanskrit organized the 
Deeksharambh 2023-2024 on 17/08/2003 at 
10:00am. The Lecturers of the Department of 
Sanskrit interacted with the Newly Admitted 
students and explained the scheduled 
activities of Deeksharambh 2023-2024. 

 

Orientation Program was aimed to enhance 
students familiarity with the faculties, seniors, 
college campus. Its Facilities and a plethora 
of cultural activities of the college. With a 
fresh exposure of the induction Program, the 
students were exposed to the environment of 
the college with zeal and enthusiasm. 

 



The Induction program was decided to be 
delivered on I such a manner. So as to make 
the students feel comfortable in new 
environment, set a health daily routine. 
Create bonding in the batch as well as 
between faculty and students, develop 
awareness, Sensitivity and understanding of 
the self & society. 


